SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop Meeting - OCTOBER 24, 2017

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop meeting on Tuesday, October 24, 2017 in
the Cape Elizabeth High School Library and Learning Commons. The meeting began at
approximately 6:35 pm.
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Ms. Measelle Hubbs arrived late.
Ms. Morrissey was unavailable to attend.

WORKSHOP - MINUTES

School Business Manager and Municipal Comptroller, Cathy Messmer, provided an
overview of ED279 (state subsidy) and a financial statement.

The School Board summarized discussions had with teachers around topics including
wellness, RTI, budget support, proficiency-based education, professional development
and teacher contracts, brought up during their Spring 2017 ’listening tour’.

A brief discussion around Southern Maine area school start times, including
implications involving PATHS and MPA (athletics) was had.

The School Board will host a Gratitude Event for staff and faculty on November 14 at
3:15pm in the PC/MS cafetorium. The School Board will host building administrators
on December 19 at 5pm at Saltwater Grille.

Respectfully submitted,

it —

Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools




